
From: Val Kambeitz < >  

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 5:33 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  

Subject: PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC 

I am writing to voice my support for the Palmberg rezoning application on Galiano.  

As a long time resident on Galiano I strongly believe in the need for new ventures and businesses 

(within reason) to keep Galiano thriving. 

Cidery: Why not try something new on Galiano?  So very many other small communities enjoy 

and take pride in “their” brewery, winery or cidery.  I could see it encouraging other local 

growers to sell their product which would only generate more money all round on the island. 

Excavation/ light industry: Competition is a good thing. I feel this proposal would be nothing but 

a benefit to the residents of Galiano. 

 

Thank you 

Val Kambeitz  

Galiano Island, BC  

 

 


